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March 2015

$tratagies for A 

Thriving Child Care Busine$$
Don’t miss this opportunity to learn new COST EFFECTIVE & SIMPLE strategies for BUILDING and MAINTAINING a successful business. 

When: 
Tuesday, March 24, 2015 

Where:
Emmanuel Presbyterian Church


Room 17 (look for the balloon)
( Corner of Lynn Road

    & Camino Manzanas

Thousand Oaks

6:30pm 
Join us for PIZZA and socializing before the workshop

7:00-9:00 
Workshop

Learn How To:

Identify Successful Marketing Tools
Advertise for FREE 

Lock In the Interview by Phone

Prepare for an Interview .. Physically AND Mentally Fill your Openings and Retain Clients
Bring in the $$$$$$

Please RSVP by 3/22/15 so that we may have enough materials for all in attendance. 

Call Anna Carter (805) 376-8153
This workshop is for VCCCA members only.
No child care available.

COME SHARE YOUR MARKETING IDEAS
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Can we Talk .. Yes we can
For our members we have created a Private Group. This can be found by typing Ventura County Child Care Association into the search bar on Facebook.  Our Group has a flower for a symbol.  This PRIVATE group is for our members to communicate with each other.  Only members of the VCCCA may ask to join this group. In our group we can share ideas, inspiration, encouragement, ask questions and get to know each other better.  Please keep your posts in this private group related to your own business or the business of child care.  Always remember digital is FOREVER. Even though the group is private does not mean that your posts can’t find their way into the world.  – Send your Friend Request Today!
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Our new Front & Back print VCCCA Logo T-shirts will be ready for pick-up & payment Thursday, March 19th at CDR or at our 
March 24th General Meeting!

T-Shirts and Tank Tops

S-XL $18.50   XXL $20.00   3XL  $20.50

Sweatshirts

S-XL $18.50   XXL $20.00   3XL  $20.50

We will have a few additional T-Shirts for sale if you missed this initial order.  To reserve your size .. please call Pegi 
(805) 857-4436
WEAR THEM PROUDLY
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It is important to remember that it is YOUR RESPONSIBILITY to stay current with Licensing 

Requirements and Changes.
http://ccld.ca.gov
OR

www.VenturaCountyChildCare.com
“Members”

Community Care Licensing 
click on Quarterly Updates
BE READY FOR YOUR NEXT LICENSING VISIT
www.ccld.ca.gov/res/pdf/FamilyChildCareSelf-Assess1Guide.pdf
Assembly Bill (AB) 1819: Family day care home: Smoking Prohibition. AB 1819 prohibits the smoking of tobacco in a Family Child Care Home, and in the areas where children are present. 
Assembly Bill (AB) 2236: Care Facilities: Civil Penalties. AB 2236 increases the amount of civil penalties that may be imposed for a violation that results in the death of, or serious bodily injury or physical injury to, a resident or client.
Assembly Bill (AB) 2386: Care Facilities: Carbon Monoxide Detectors.  AB 2386 requires community care facilities; residential care facilities for the elderly; residential care facilities for persons with chronic, life-threatening illnesses; and child care facilities to have one or more functioning carbon monoxide detectors that meet specified statutory requirements in the facility and requires the Department to account for the presence of the detectors during inspections. 
Assembly Bill (AB) 2621: Child Day Care Facilities: Licensing Information. AB 2621 requires the California Department of Social Services to post licensing information on its website, to be updated at least monthly. This information must include: the name of the facility and the address (exception: family day care home addresses will not be posted); the status of the license and its capacity; the number of site visits, including non-complaint inspections; the number of substantiated and inconclusive complaint inspections; and the number of citations assessed during the preceding five-year period.
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To report a complaint or concern
regarding any licensed care facilty,
contact the Hotline at:

1-844-LET-US-NO

(1-844-538-8766)

IN THE EVENT OF AN EMERGENCY

CALL 9-1-1

You may aiso contact us at LetUsNo@dss.ca.gov
or by mait

Galiforia Department of Social Services.
‘Community Care Licensing Division
Contralized Compiaint and Information Bureau
744 P Stroat

‘Sacramento, CA 95814





Building Community Awareness
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Ventura County Child Care Association has a Public Facebook Page.  Please find and “Like” our page, remember to “Share” our Page with your friends on Facebook! 
VCCCA

BY LAW REVISIONS ARE READY FOR REVIEW

Summary included in this Newsletter
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CDR Workshop

Building A Nest
Learn how to create a safety net to support your business and yourself.
You will learn:

· How to protect your business,

· The value of belonging to a support system

· Advertising ideas,

· Tips for advocacy, and more!

Presenters include:  DCI Insurance Services and representatives from Family Child Care Assoc.

Date:

Thurs.  March 19, 2015

Time:

6:30 p.m. to 9:00 p.m.

Location:
Child Deveopement Resources



211 E. Ventura Blvd.  Oxnard, CA



Building 211, Conf. Rooms A & B

To Register:  Call Danielle Bates

(805) 485-7878 ext. 567 

Danielle.bates@cdrv.org
SIMPLE SPRING CRAFTS
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CALANDER OF EVENTS
St. Patricks Day


Mar. 17

CDR Workshop


Mar. 19

First Day Of Spring

Mar. 20

VCCCA General Mtg.

Mar. 24

VCOE Conference


Mar 28

VCCCA Board Meeting

Apr. 1

VCCCA Board Meeting

May 6

VCCCA General Meeting

May 19

Getting to the Heart of Learning

Social-Emotional Development of Young Children Conference

Saturday, March 28, 2015

8:00 am.m – 4:00 p.m.
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Ventura County Office of Education

5100 Adolfo Road

Camarillo, CA  93012

$50 Registration Fee

Must be Registered to Attend

(Includes breakfast, lunch and workshop materials)  

Contack David Lindee (805) 437-1510

For registration information

Supported in part by: 
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SOMETHING TO CONSIDER

Contracts & Policies

Redleaf Press Business Series

VACATION POLICIES

Provider Vacations:  When you work fifty or more hours in a week for a parent, it is only fair that you receive some paid time off.  More and more providers are taking vacation time, although most do not charge parents for these days.  It is up to each provider to decide whether or not to charge for vacation.  If you can’t bring yourself to charge for vacation days, consider raising your regular rate to cover for this time.  For example, two weeks of vacation equals ten days.  If there are 260 working days in a year, assuming you are already paid for eight federal holidays; ten days represent 4 percent of the total working days (10 divided by 260 = 4%).  If you normally charge $200 a week for care and raise your rates by 4 percent, to $208 a week, you will receive the same amount of money as you would had you asked for the 2 weeks paid vacation.

Parent Vacations:  Providers should see that their contract clearly addresses whether parents must pay for child care when they take vacation.  Remember, there is no standard practice about whether or not to charge for these days.  Your agreement could say that if parents get paid for their vacation, then you should get paid.  Some providers charge half of their regular fee for up to two weeks of a parent’s vacation.  Other providers only charge for a parent’s vacation after the child has been in their care for six months to a year.  You should ask parents to pay any vacation fees before the vacation is taken.  Parents should also be asked to give you some notice before a vacation is taken.  Four weeks is probably a reasonable time.  You should give the same notice to the parents when you take a vacation.  If vacations overlap, and parents are required to pay for either their own and/or the provider’s vacation, the parents should pay for any overlap time.
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Yummy Recipes
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  Black Bean Quesadilla
Submitted by Anna Carter
Ingredients:  
Shredded Mix Cheeses

Large Flour Tortillas

Canned Black Beans (drained and rinsed)

Heat a skillet on low heat, place the tortilla into the skillet.  Put a layer of shredded cheese on the tortilla.  Sprinkle a few tablespoons of black beans over cheese.  Put another layer of cheese over the beans.  Top it off with a 2nd tortilla

Heat until slightly brown, then flip it over and brown both sides
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  Rice & Beans

      Submitted by Stephanie Mottard

Ingredients:

4 cups prepared rice (brown or white)

1 can chili beans

1 can diced tomatoes

1.5 cups nibblits corn (frozen or canned)

Mix together and heat thoroughly.  Season with salt, pepper and other seasonings to taste.  Serve Warm.  For Food Program compliance add serving of fruit and milk.
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  Yogurt and Fruit Smoothie

      Submitted by Valerie Hayden

Ingredients:

1 cup Milk

2 cups organic vanilla flavored yogurt

2 cups frozen organic berries


(optional banana)

Blend together and ENJOY!

Do you and your kids have a favorite recipe that you can share.. Breakfast, Lunch or Snack.   
Share it to us at VCChildCare@aol.com
Questions and Answers About Your 2014 Tax Return

Tom Copeland - www.tomcopelandblog.com

Here are some questions I've answered for family child care providers over the past week:

Q: If I use Minute Menu Kids Pro software, what reports should I print out and give to my tax preparer?
A: Schedule C Worksheet; Schedule C Detailed Worksheet; Form 8829 Detailed Worksheet; Standard Meal Allowance; Vehicle Mileage; Depreciation Worksheet; Time-Space % Calculation

Q: If I refinance my home or pay off my mortgage, how will this affect my home depreciation?
A: Not at all. Once you start depreciating your home, continue doing so until the full depreciation period has expired (39 years). A higher or lower Time-Space Percentage will increase or decrease your home depreciation deduction. If you go out of business before the end of 39 years you won't be able to claim the remaining years of depreciation.

Q: If I lease my car, can I use the standard mileage rate to claim car expenses?
A: Yes. You can choose between using the standard mileage rate or the actual expenses method. If you choose the actual expenses method you can deduct the business portion of the annual lease, gas, car insurance, car wash, and any other actual expenses.

Q: If I show a loss for my business, should I consider using the Simplified Method instead of claiming Form 8829 expenses?
A: Yes! When I've written about the Simplified Method of claiming house expenses, I've stated that the vast majority of family child care providers should not use this method. This is because most providers will be able to claim more in house expenses on Form 8829 (property tax, mortgage interest, house insurance, utilities, house repairs, and house depreciation).

However, there are two situations where it may make sense to use the Simplified Method (as explained in the instructions to Schedule C, line 30). First, if you live on a military base and the vast majority of your housing expenses are paid by the military. Second, if you are going to show a loss for your business. ~ You don't want to show a business loss more than two out of every five years. This is because doing so will attract the attention of the IRS. By using the Simplified Method it allows you to claim 100% of your property tax and mortgage interest on Schedule A as an itemized expense. By doing this you can reduce or eliminate your business loss while gaining some personal deductions.

However, it's okay if you are only showing a business loss only occasionally. In this situation, don't use the Simplified Method.

Q: How can I deduct sales tax when I'm also buying personal items on the same receipt as business items?
A: If all the items on one receipt are shared business and personal expenses, claim the entire cost on the receipt (including sales tax) and multiply by your Time-Space Percentage. If some of the items are strictly personal and some are business and personal, follow these steps. Firs add up the personal items and multiply the sales tax percent to get the amount of sales tax that is personal. Add this sales tax to the cost of the personal items. Then subtract this amount from the total amount on the receipt, including the entire sales tax. The result is the amount you can deduct of the shared expenses, including sales tax. Multiply by your Time-Space Percentage to get the total business deduction.

Here's an example:

$100 total cost on the receipt + $6 sales tax (6%)

$25 strictly personal items, $75 shared business and personal items

$25 strictly personal items x 6% sales tax = $1.50 + $25 = $26.50 total cost of personal items

$106 - $26.50 = $79.50 total cost of shared items, including sales tax

$79.50 x your Time-Space Percentage = your business deduction
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Discover the Aquarium 

with your day care of ten or more!
Come to the Aquarium of Pacific to experience our June Keyes Penguin Habitat.  Feed lorikeet birds.  Watch sea lions play.  Over 11,000 animals await you.  

Call (562) 951-1630 and mention that you are a Day Care Facility to receive your special group rate.

Adults (Ages 12 & older)   $12.50

Children (Ages 3-11)           $7.50

Reservations must be made at least two days in advance and are subject to availability.  Groups must purchase tickets together and visit on the same day at the same time.  One adult chaperone is admitted free for every ten child tickets (ages 3-11) purchased.

Prices valid through 12/31/15 and are subject to change without notice.  The Aquarium is closed Christmas day and during the Long Beach Grand Prix April 17-19, 2015.  Please visit the website for operating hours.

www.AQUARIUMOFPACIFIC.org
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VCCCA
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

2015

President:          Pegi Stenberg           (805) 482-4400



    CELL (805) 857-4436



    FAX   (805) 482-6808

Vice Pres.:          Anna Carter
             (805) 376-8153

Co-Treasurers:   Anna Carter

                           Pegi Stenberg

Secretary:
   Valerie Hayden 
  (805) 624-7143
Area Referral Coordinators
         Mercedes Burneo       (805) 494-3403

Rhonda Martin
(805) 493-8375


Marketing Coordinator

Stephanie Mottard
(805) 388-7659
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Why Join VCCCA?

Supporting Licensed Home-Based Child Care for over 35 Years

Reputation: The Ventura County Child Care Association (VCCCA) is a Professional Organization of Licensed Child Care Providers. We are well respected and known for being a dedicated group of professional, State Licensed Home Based Child Care Providers. Our members pride themselves on bringing quality licensed child care to the families in Ventura County.  Our Communities respond with continuing referrals to VCCCA for new families looking for child care.

Exposure:  There are plenty of families looking for child care. Parents struggle to find Licensed Child Care Providers with openings.  Make sure they can find your Licensed Child Care.  VCCCA Membership includes listing on our busy website. Last year there were 7,891 hits on our website with 2,278 of those to our “Child Care Referral” Page. Weekly we average between 150-200 hits to our website. Do not miss an opportunity for a potential client to find you.  Parents are always looking, even if they are not ready to place their child.  In addition we offer a Membership Logo available to place on your own personal website!

Resources: Quarterly updates from Licensing.  Our President travels to Licensing Child Care Forum meetings and reports back on the latest news from State Licensing. Our Bi-Monthly newsletters are sent to each member to keep you current with the Child Care Community.  E-blasts are sent for important time sensitive information. 

 Don’t Miss 

This IMPORTANT

Business Opportunity 

Website “Members Only” page includes a long list

of resources to help you run a successful business, in addition to new craft ideas every month.  Our website is continuously updated with new information. 

Bi-Monthly Trainings/ Meetings:  Meetings give you the opportunity to meet with other providers in your area.  Networking is a powerful way to build your business.  We have several exciting meeting, workshops and trainings planned for the upcoming year.  Come for discussion, fellowship and win door prizes with paid membership.

Network:  Networking with other providers is a great way to build your business and find support during times when you may need assistance.  If we work together we can all be successful.  New providers, there are many seasoned providers willing to share information about what has made them successful for many years in child care.

Tax and Insurance Benefits: Your membership is 100% tax deductible!  In addition Day Care Insurance (DCI) offers a discount to Providers belonging to a professional association.  

FOR VCCCA MEMBERSHIP FORM

 VISIT OUR WEBSITE 
www.VenturaCountyChildCare.com
  (805) 482-4400 [image: image34.png]


 Fax (805) 482-6808 [image: image35.png]


  VCChildCare@aol.com
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